
Good morning shipmates, 

 

It is just one week until our first meeting of 2020.  We will again be at Zacateca's 

Cafe, starting about 11:30 and look forward to a full crowd.  We will be electing 

officers for the next two years. 

 

The nominating committee has proposed a slate of officers.  They are: 

Base Commander: Gene Adams 

Senior Vice Commander: Frank Campbell 

Junior Vice Commander: Dan Rowland 

Secretary: Bill Hawkins 

Treasurer: Brick Noyes 

eBoard member at large: Chuck Orman 

If you would like to enter your name for a position, please let me know ASAP. 

We will be voting at the meeting, but if you are unable to attend you may vote by 

email directly to me, but your vote must be received before Saturday.  Officers will 

be installed at our February meeting by Michael Williamson. 

 

For your information, a couple of things are coming up in case you are interested. 

The Western Region Roundup is on.  It will be at the Riverside Resort and Casino 

in Lauglin, March 22-27, 2020.  All information is at www.wrroundup.com. 

 

2020 Calendars will be available at the meeting. 

 

The USSVI 2020 Convention has a facebook page and encourages you to view and 

share it.  the link is https://www.facebook.com/ussvi2020nationalconvention.  It 

will be in Tucson August 23-30, 2020.  Almost all the information you need is on 

the facebook page. 

 

King High Remembers is on Calendar for 6 March 2020 at King High School 

starting at 8AM.  If you have not received a save the date card from them and want 

to attend, contact the high school at 951-789-5690 ext62119 ASAP. 

 

Rancho Remembers is on Calendar for 30 April 2020 at Rancho Cucamonga High 

School.  The same applies to them but they did not include a phone number on 

their card. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 



Thanks for all your help and support. 

 

Daryl Brock 


